
Your service line material is either lead, galvanized
steel, copper or plastic/PEX. You can perform some

tests on the private side of your service line to
determine the material. 

We need your help!
In December of 2021, the EPA announced its next
steps to strengthen the regulatory framework on lead
in drinking water. With their new proposed guidelines,
every city is required to submit a water service line
inventory.

We are asking our customers for help with identifying
private service line material to reduce inconvenience
associated with potential home or office visits. You
can find our survey by scanning the QR code above
with your smart phone .

LEAD LINE INVENTORY
SURVEY
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Where to look

Scan the QR
Code to take
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